SGD bulletin



SGD Student Awards now open for entries

The 2017 SGD Student
Awards are now open for
entries. This year's awards will
be judged by award-winning
designers Andy Sturgeon
FSGD and Debbie Roberts
MSGD of Acres Wild, as well
as Arabella St John Parker,
Houses & Gardens editor at
Homes & Gardens magazine.

There are categories for both commercial and residential design projects. The judges will be looking for that have outstanding design skills and demonstrate a clear understanding of the brief provided. There is no brief, no size and no limit to the type or number of entries you can submit to the awards.

To enter, you must either be an SGD student member, or have progressed from SGD student member to pre-registered member status between 19 August 2016 and 1 September 2017.

There is plenty of time to enter your submissions for this year's awards. Discounted 'early bird' fees are available to anyone who registers their entry before 21st July 2017. The final deadline to register is 18





August 2017, and actual project submissions are not due until 1 September 2017.

The SGD Student Awards are the perfect springboard for any new designer's career, and an ideal opportunity to raise your profile. Start planning your entries today, and visit the SGD Awards website to download the 'entry information' document and entry form.

Good luck!

www.sgdawards.com www.sgd.org.uk